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November 16, 1982

Libby Nason
Employee Relations Dept.
Campus Mail
Dear Ms. Nason:
Re: Susan Luck - lousing

After consultation with Ms. Luck, it is the Union's position
that she should have been paid at the Administrative Clerk level for
the entire period of May 1, 1982 to August 31, 1982 inclusive.

According to Ms. Luck, Mr. Larmour called her in on May 13 and
informed her that the Administrative Clerk duties were being taken away.
Ms. Luck was very upset at this and so a couple of days later she
approached Mr. Larmour to discuss the situation. Iler understanding
of that meeting was that she would remain doing the Administrative
Clerk duties. Ms. Luck maintains that she did the Administrative Clerk
duties during the entire May to August period.

Further we have agreed that the appointment notice is considered
the 'final word' and the appointment notice clearly authorizes the
temporary promotion.

. Please process the payment for the entire May to August perlod
(inclusive) as soon as possible. Thank you.

Yours truly,

T b e

Patricia House
Secretary-Treasurer
AUCE Iocal 1

cc: Susan Luck
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